
 

 
 

SECURITIES COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS 
 

NOTICE 
 

8 November 2022  
 

Re:  OFFICE CLOSURE 
 
The Securities Commission of The Bahamas advises that its offices will close to the public and regular 
operations will be suspended at 12:30 p.m. on Tuesday 8 November 2022, due to the potential passage 
of Tropical Storm Nicole. 
 
The Commission’s offices will resume normal operations following the announcement of “All Clear” 
conditions by the appropriate governmental authorities. 
 
Any inquiries concerning this notice may be directed to the Commission at info@scb.gov.bs. 
 
Securities Commission of The Bahamas  
Poinciana House 
North Building, 2nd Floor      
31A East Bay Street      
P. O. Box N-8347      
Nassau, Bahamas      
Email: info@scb.gov.bs   
Tel: 1 (242) 397-4100  
 


